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英語（ENG） 

Regarding to the Fukuoka Special Corona Alert and requesting 

the national government to declare a state of emergency to 

Fukuoka Prefecture  

As of August 5, 2021(THU) 

On August 4 (WED), the number of new cases reached a record high of 752. 

We would like to inform you that the prefectural government has issued the 

"Fukuoka Special Corona Alert" today and requested the national 

government to declare a state of emergency to this prefecture. 

Circumstance for the indicators of the Fukuoka Corona Alert 

If the current infection situation continues, it could become a even more 

serious situation that we have never experienced before. The peak in the 

number of hospitalized patients tends to arrive later than the peak in the 

number of new positive patients, and there is concern that medical 

institutions will become overburdened in the future. 

 

For this reason we have issued the “Fukuoka Special Corona Alert” 
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英語（ENG） 

What measures will be in place 

 

In accordance with the "Fukuoka Corona Special Alert" prefectural facilities 

will be closed from August 6 (FRI).  

As for other measures, since changing these measures in a short period of 

time will cause confusion among businesses, the current measures will 

continue until the state of emergency is declared in Fukuoka Prefecture.  

Also, please continue to refrain from unnecessary outings, as we have been 

asking you to do. 

This is a critical moment. We must do everything we can to stop the further 

spread of the infection. We would like to ask for everyone's cooperation. 


